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Dear Supplementary Medical Professionals, 

 

 

2021 Legislative Council General Election 

Medical and Health Services Functional Constituency 

 

 

 The 2021 Legislative Council (“LegCo”) General Election will be held on 

19 December (Sunday).  This is the first LegCo election after improving the 

electoral system of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region.  The election 

will return 90 seats for the new term of the LegCo, including 40 seats for the 

Election Committee constituency, 30 seats for functional constituencies (“FCs”) and 

20 seats for geographical constituencies.  The 28 traditional FCs are maintained in 

the new composition of the LegCo with a view to ensuring that the LegCo is broadly 

representative and the overall interests of Hong Kong society are aligned. 

 

 Please take part in this important election that is of great significance to 

Hong Kong by voting at the polling station allocated to you from 8:30 a.m. to 

10:30 p.m. on 19 December, so as to build a better future for Hong Kong. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Mr Philip TSAI Wing-chung 

        Chairman 

        Supplementary Medical Professions Council 

 

 

 
 


